CAB prelaunch 2nd March 2022

You are receiving this as a member of the Centre for Applied Bioinformatics.

The **Launch** is going ahead on 28 March, we are making final preparations. We expect most people to attend online, however if you prefer to attend in person, please let me know by the end of this week so we can ensure we meet COVID restrictions.

There is a new Combined Bachelor of Human Sciences and Master of Bioinformatics (flyer attached). Please distribute this through your networks.

R training: COMBINE is offering an online (Zoom) R workshop in about two weeks, only 5 places left so get in early.

https://www.combine.org.au/introduction-to-r-and-data-visualisation-2022/#!event-register/2022/3/14/introduction-to-r-and-data-visualisation

It costs \$20, which will be refunded if you attend.

Position wanted: Jacob Warger is looking for a bioinformatics research position, his CV is attached and please contact him directly if you have something suitable.

If you have any news or information for this occasional newsletter, please let me know,

Best wishes, Dave